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Wednesday 4th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Following the government’s announcement that England will be going into Lockdown from tomorrow, I wanted to 

write to you to confirm that Oakley Vale will be continue to be open as usual. 

We continue to review our risk assessment in line with government announcements.  In support of the government 

message of ‘Hands, Space and Face’, I would like to request that all parents / carers and adults who come to drop off 

and collect their children wear a face covering either a face mask or visor, starting from tomorrow, Thursday 5th 

November. In addition, I will be requesting staff to wear a face covering when they are greeting and seeing the children 

off at the start and end of the day. 

We hope that you will support us in this decision as this is to continue to take care of us all. 

Thank you in anticipation. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Emma Goodwin 

 

 

 

 


